
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
The SDCSC School Board approved the corporation's plan for re-entry for the 2020-2021 school 
year during this week’s board meeting. We are enclosing several documents that should provide 
you with information specific to your child’s return to school.  Please understand that these 
plans are tentative as the state’s response to COVID-19 may require changes in our school 
guidelines, and registration numbers may dictate changes in staffing and program options.  In 
order to finalize our plans and staffing, it is imperative that parents complete the online 
registration process no later than 9:00 pm on Sunday, July 26th, 2020.  We will communicate 
any changes as soon as possible.  Please contact your child’s building principal if you have any 
additional questions. 
 
  
Virtual Learning Description 
Aurora Elementary School Guidelines 
Manchester Elementary School Guidelines 
Dillsboro Elementary School Guidelines 
Moores Hill Elementary School Guidelines 
South Dearborn Middle School Guidelines 
South Dearborn High School Guidelines 
 
 
 
Note:  All building level expectations align to meet the requirements set forth in the corporation 
re-entry plan.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nX51yGD3OMK3sk2c2Yvj9Jard-x4lwIBKOJm7u1SIaA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o2rojIclAJEbUSV1wbD09bMBFG-wGoQxVcWCEoQ_Fgk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Iu_tTAJXmNfoq3cxbktFocjB5boN5u-pg6iFw9G2EEs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ko--c6YXs09011NJZO2w5EH2CH-ZS_PcMKcg-Aw2aIQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZGD7MorjlLfg_caq7iQgTKO-bRUjsjy9tDQ3Xw1k5aU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CGsWzATasm8qTiGP3b5EVBAftlZ_w7R8CdqEWrl5TmE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11r_tGQGzGbRtRk4FqLgpxWKNBceESF8UjtfNBnkXSGg/edit?usp=sharing

